TOWN OF HEBRON
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
MINUTES OF OCTOBER 11, 2022

The Town of Hebron Board of Zoning Appeals meeting of October 11, 2022 was called
to order by President Linda Brebner. In attendance were Linda Brebner, Shawn Veenstra, Shane
Spagnola, Attorney Brett Galvan, and Recording Secretary Joanne E. Hansen. Council Liaison
Todd Adamczyk, Thomas Cichocki, and Brittany Hesrcher were not in attendance.

Following the Pledge, the following business was conducted:

Approval of Minutes - On motion of Shawn Veenstra, seconded by Shane Spagnola, and
duly carried 3-0, the September 13, 2022 meeting minutes were approved as presented.

There being no further business before the Board, on motion of Shawn Veenstra,
seconded by Shane Spagnola, and duly carried 3-0, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully suhmi,
Approved: Joanne E. Hansen % Z ﬂ/
Recording Secretary S/ "7

Linda Brebner, President
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